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2024 Summer School  
 

 
 
A Word from the Summer School Director 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Students: 
 
The Warren County R-III School  District will provide academic 
summer programs again this year.  Summer School will be held 
from June 10- July 11 (Monday through Thursday/ No School on 
June 19 and July 4).  
 
Our district summer school curriculum is designed to serve ele-
mentary through high school students.     
 
The summer school program provides opportunities for students to 
enhance and enrich their learning through hands-on practices. 
 
If you would like for your child to attend the summer school pro-
gram, please register using the attached link. 
 
Please note that gift card incentives will be awarded for Kinder-
garten through Eighth Grade Summer School attendance this year. 
 
We look forward to working with you this summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Janelle Stanek 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 




